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GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 
________________________ 

NOTICE OF INVITATION TO BID 
________________________ 

 
The Government of Anguilla through the Ministry of Infrastructure, Communications and Utilities is inviting bids 
for The Provision of Heavy Equipment for Earth and Civil Works for The Anguilla Fire and Rescue Services 
Headquarters and Air Traffic Control Facility Project at Wallblake Anguilla in accordance with the enclosed 
documents. A copy of a valid business license and tax clearance must be submitted with the bid. Failure to 
submit any of these documents will result in the rejection of your bid. 
 
The project is funded by the Government of Anguilla through the UK Capital Grant. 
 
This invitation for submission of bids is open to all suitably qualified companies or firms or public or semi-public 
agencies. The Works tendered under this Invitation to Bid is divided into Multiple Bid Packages as shown below: 

 
Bid Package Number 1:   Rolling  
Bid Package Number 2:   Grading 
Bid Package Number 3:   Bulldozing 
Bid Package Number 4:   Excavating 
Bid Package Number 5:   Trucking 

 
The bidder is expected to submit with the bid(s) a timetable and schedule for the implementation of the works.   
 
The successful bidder(s) will be expected to commence work within one week of being notified by the 
Procurement Board that they are the successful bidder(s).   
 
Bidding documents can be collected from the Procurement Unit at the Ministry of Finance between the hours of 
8:00am and 4:00pm, Monday to Friday. 
 
Bids are to reach the Procurement Unit at the Ministry of Finance no later than 12:00 noon on Thursday 26th 
November 2015.  Bids will be opened publicly at 2:00pm on Thursday 26th November 2015.  

 
Bids should be submitted in English in a sealed envelope marked CONFIDENTIAL and clearly marked “The 
Provision of Heavy Equipment for Earth and Civil Works for The Anguilla Fire and Rescue Services 
Headquarters and Air Traffic Control Facility Project at Wallblake Anguilla” and addressed to:  
 

THE CHIEF PROCUREMENT OFFICER  
PROCUREMENT UNIT 
MINISTRY OF FINANCE   
P.O.BOX 60, THE VALLEY 
ANGUILLA, BRITISH WEST INDIES, 
AI-2640  

 
The Government of Anguilla will not be bound to accept the lowest or any other bids.  This bid process may be 
cancelled or rejected without any liability to GOA. 


